

## DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

March 5, 2018

Residents of Hickory Haven and Samary Forest

Re: Potential Sewer Line Installation

Dear Resident(s),

Several weeks ago, we sent information and a sewer interest survey to the property owners in Hickory Haven and Samary Forest. As of March 5<sup>th</sup>, we have about half of the surveys returned to us.

We are enclosing another survey in case you may have misplaced the first mailing, or you never received it. We are requesting that the surveys be returned by March 15, 2018. Your response is important in determining whether the County will pursue sewer installation in your neighborhood.

You may return the survey in the postage pre-paid envelope or email your response to tkilduff@goochlandva.us.

If you did not receive your original packet, we will be more than happy to provide you another copy.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this project. Please contact me at <a href="mailto:tkilduff@goochlandva.us">tkilduff@goochlandva.us</a> or call 804-556-5869. Thank you for your time.

Very respectfully,

Todd Kilduff, P.E., Deputy County Administrator

tkilduff@goochlandva.us

Attachment: Survey



## DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

## <u>Hickory Haven/Samary Forest – Sewer Survey</u>

Please place an X on one of the lines below to let us know if you are interested in being a part of this project if it was to move forward. This survey is nonbinding so if you change your mind please let us know. Once complete, please mail it back in the prepaid envelope by March 15, 2018. Thank you for your time.

Responses below will det	ermine the viability of	the project.
I <u>am</u> interest	ed in participating in the	his project
I am not inte	erested in participating	in this project
	erested at this point in teptic field fail.	time but would consider a future connection
Name:		Phone:
Address:		Email: